
Dear Sir/Madam 
I am writing regarding the proposed 
changes to penalties for heavy 
vehicle drivers. I strongly object to 
further increases to fines, massive 
fines do not replace regular 
enforcement, it also promotes a 
culture of its all legal till you get 
caught witch does nothing at all for 
safety and compliance. Furthermore 
the threat of those unreasonable 
fines is driving away prospective 
and veteran drivers alike. There are 
many people who hold a heavy 
vehicle license but will not work in 
the transport industry due the 
threat of one fine costing them a 
months pay.
Thank you for reading.
Yours sincerely 
James Smith


